
Letter of Representation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Department/Agency Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Subject: Representation Against Food Sector Tax Audits 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally present my representation regarding the 

recent tax audits conducted in the food sector, particularly in light of their implications for 

businesses like ours. 

While we understand the importance of compliance and oversight in the tax system, we believe 

that the current approach to auditing within the food sector can be overly burdensome and may 

not adequately consider the unique challenges and operational nuances of our industry. 

We would like to highlight the following points for your consideration: 

• Impact on Small Businesses: The resources required for compliance with extensive audit 

procedures can threaten the viability of small food businesses. 

• Inconsistencies in Audit Practices: There have been observable discrepancies in how 

audits are conducted, leading to potential biases and unfair penalties. 

• Need for a Sector-Specific Approach: We propose the development of tailored audit 

guidelines that reflect the operational realities of the food sector. 



We respectfully request an opportunity to discuss these issues further and explore possible 

solutions that will benefit both the authorities and the businesses in our sector. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Business Name] 


